12-22-2021
Dear Mr. Tammi, Ms. Lehn, and Northome School Board,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation as Paraprofessional at Northome School.
My last date of employment will be Wednesday December 22, 2021.

Thank you for the opportunity to work in this position and for the many experiences and
memories that | have from within the school. It has been my pleasure to work with you and the
rest of the team that makes up the Mustang family.

Respectfully,
Beth Skoe



